September 4, 2004

Summer Picnic—2004

Cookmg dutles passed from the OLD (Bryce Dunn !
Rick Phillips) to the NEW (Msgt Kline / Major Jack
Merchant)!

The annual AFTAC Alumni Association of Colorado
picnic was held 19 June at the Buckley Recreational
Complex. Although the weather was somewhat cool, it
didn't stop the horseshoes or dampen the fun. Det 45
provided the cooking skills, while Bryce and Rick
looked on, watching how the ‘new guys’ did it.

friends.
W4 Golf stories &
T~ other tales...

% Coats were part of the uniform
of the day!

Fall Dinner
Saturday November 13, 2004

Thls year make your plans to come to the Aurora H:l[

Golf Club. The menu will include a choice of PRIME
RIB or SALMON, with twice baked potatoes, asparagus
or green beans casserole, salad to start and appetiz-
ers, with a choice of cheese cakes for desert. Bar with
well drinks available for $3.00. Price is $25.00 per per-
son, please send check and choice of Prime Rib or
Salmon to Bill Schmied. We need final count by 1 Nov,
2004.The Aurora Hills Golf Course is located at 50 S.
Peoria, just north of Alameda on Peoria. Mixer starts at
5:30 pm, dinner at 6:30 pm.

Thanks to Earl Pierce, our Vice President, for finding
this one! We're asking for members to contribute door
prizes and to dig through their closets and bring any
pictures or memorabilia from their AFTAC assignments.

Alumni Breakfast/Meeting

18 Sep 04 Sat 8 AM to 10 AM. Note 8AM. Country
Buffet, 1026 S. Sable Blvd, Aurora. Northeast corner
of Mississippi and Sable. Pay at the entrance, the
room in back is reserved for AFTAC. RSVP to Jack
303-428-1812 or Email COAFTRMMK@AOL.com.
Bring an item/photo/something from an AFTAC as-
signment. Bring your checkbook and pay Bill for the
Dinner in November.




National Air Force Memorial

The Colorado AFTAC alumni organization made a $100.00 contribution to the Air Force Memorial Foundation. Below is a
copy of the letter and certificate listing the Colorado AFTAC chapter as a Charter Sponsor. Additional information is

available at www.airforcememorial.org.
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AFTAC World-wide Reunion

The next reunion will be hosted by the California Chap-
ter May 12 — 14, 2005. It is not too early to start plan-
ning for this event. The three chapters alternate host-
ing this event every two years (the Colorado chapter is
planning to hest the event in 2007). The California
chapter has signed a contract with the Holiday Inn,
Northeast, Sacramento. They have 50 rooms reserved
each night with checkout on Sunday, the 15" all rooms
are “Kings” with possible switch to or addition of dou-
bles, triples and double/doubles. All rooms are $89 per
night plus 12% tax. The cut-off date for individuals to
make their reservation is 4/21/05. Additional details
can be found on their website: www.AFTACwest.org or
contact Dale Klug at 916-338-0303.

Buckley AFB

For your convenience, here are
some contact numbers:

Good Health Wishes

Ginny Gibbons
Tom Miiler
Hugo Redlin
Tom Ware

Air Force Aid
American Red Cross
Auto Registration
Base Exchange 720-847-9628
Casuaity Assistance 720-847-6123
Chapel 720-847-6411

720-847-6708
303-343-1294
720-847-9381

Commissary 720-847-7100
ID Cards/Deers 720-847-9159
Legal Office 720-847-6444
Operator 720-847-9011
Qutdoor Recreation 720-847-6101
Pharmacy 720-847-7455

Ticket/Tour information
Tri Care for Life
Veterans Administration

720-847-6853
888-363-5433
800-827-1000

Editors Corner

There is a nice write up on Randy Vlassick, (Ben's son)
in the June issue of the Post—Monitor. Randy is de-
scribed as a “Second-Generation Sage’ and is very
active in the Florida AFTAC alumni as a board mem-
ber. It must be in the Vlassick blocd, both AFTAC and
board membert

The next issue of ECHOS is scheduled for 1QT 2005,
in timie for the Spring Breakfast. In the mean time |
would like to solicit input from members. The Florida
Post-Monitor has a number forums for members, if you
have a AFTAC memory / picture you would like to
share please forward to me at bhdeffler@sudiweb.com.

Yearly Membership dues

Are only $5 per year. If you have not paid your dues,
please send it in. MAIL TO: BILL SCHMIED, 2078
Kenton St., Aurora, CO 80010. Membership questions
may be directed o Bill Schmied Bilschmied@aol.com.
Please make checks payable to Bill Schmied.

Lest we Forget
Darfey Hofmann

Today I received a card from Darley Hofmann in Mon-
trose, Colorado informing” us of the death of her hus-
band Nils. | quote:

"Just a note to let you know that Nils passed away on
June 21, 2004. He had lung surgery on May 4th for
fluid that had congealed around his right lung. We
thought he was doing so much better after he came
home as he was able to do some work in the yard. So
it was very unexpected. He had very fond memories of
his time with AFTAC."

Nils has been a member of the Colorado chapter since
its beginning in Feb 1991, and along with the card | got
today, Darley enciosed a check for current dues. |
thought this was noteworthy. Thank you, for your con-
tinued support. Her address is: 59253 Spring Creek
Rd, Montrose, CO 81401. FYI, Montrose is located
about 260 miles WSW of Denver.

AFTAC Alumni Association of Colorado is a non-profit organization.
President: Jack Smith, email COAFTRMKT@aol.com

Vice President: Earl Pierce, email emxanadu@msn.com
Treasurer: Bill Schmied, email bilschmied@aol.com

Webmaster. Bill Harris, email bharris4@ix.netcom.com

Newsletter: Bruce Deffler, email bhdeffler@sudiweb.com



